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NEWS AND NOTES 

COOPER ORNITHOLOGICAL SOCIETY 
ANNUAL MEETING 

The 60th annual meeting will be held jointly with the 
AOU at the University of California, Los Angeles, from 
25-30 June, 1990. Address inquiries to: Lloyd F. Kiff, 
Western Foundation of Vertebrate Zoology, 1100 
Glendon Ave., Suite 1400, Los Angeles, CA 90024. 
Telephone: (213) 208-8003. 
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